PENTECOST SUNDAY

May 24, 2015

MASS INTENTIONS

Saturday, May 23, 2015 8:15 AM Morgan Hodgen

8:15 AM 5:00 PM

5:00 PM Donna Krutenaut, Edwin Bolton
Sunday, May 24, 2015
7:30 AM Hugh Ross, Barbara Penola
9:00 AM Howard Funsch, Ben Azerski (14th Anniv.)

9:00 AM Howard Funsch, Ben A 11:00 AM Mass of Thanksgiving Monday, May 25, 2015 9:00 AM Kenneth Esposito Tuesday, May 26, 2015 8:15 AM Vocations Wednesday, May 27, 2015 8:15 AM Noreen Keane Thursday May 28, 2015 8:15 AM Missionaries around the

Missionaries around the world 8:15 AM

8:15 AM Dorothy Antonucci (9th Anniv.), Patrick Cerullo Saturday, May 30, 2015

8:15 AM 5:00 PM Eleanore Tuttle

5:00 PM Angelo, Agostino, Carmella DeGiacomo Sunday, May 31, 2015
7:30 AM Dan O'Dougherty, Sr., Thomas Huynh Ngoc Minh

9:00 AM Douglas Smyth and for a Special Intention 11:00 AM Jessie Redo, Patricia Lennon

CELEBRANTS FOR MAY 30TH & MAY 31ST, 2015

5:00 PM Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 7:30 AM Rev. Thomas Coletta 9:00 AM Msgr. John J. Carroll 11:00 AM Rev. Edward G. Lambro

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD Saturday, May 30, 2015

5:00 PM Fred Bona, Julie Paporello Sunday, May 31, 2015

7:30 AM

Susan Urban Frances Della Penna, Lynn Sullivan 9:00 AM 11:00 AM Brian McMurray, Joe Wickham

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE

Saturday, May 30, 2015

Bonnie Bona, George Casagrand, Andrea Ciao, Walter Huber, Mary Keane, Joe Santiso 5:00 PM

Sunday, May 31, 2015

7:30 AM Bob Moris

9:00 AM Helena DeAlmeida, Tim Lazarus, Bernadette Morrisroe, Portman, Julie Jennifer Puccia.

Stephanie Schuckalo

Maryann Hobbie, Linda McMurray, Katherine Missbrenner, Eileen Savastano, Pamela Smith, 11:00 AM

Richard Wolowicz



MEMORIALS - For the week of May 24th - May 30th The Sanctuary Candle in the Chapel will burn in loving memory of Hazel Marie Escarzaga.

Pray for the Sick

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends.

Ben Cauz Nicholas Neill Karen Davis Lee Paterno Amanda Dienicki Fr. John Pierce Joseph Hammond John Pyatak Frank Reinhardt Jr. Eric Haubrich Blake Hishmeh Sean Smith Terry Wickham Nancy Huber

Kenneth Murski

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR PASTOR
On Thursday, May 28th Msgr. John J. Carroll, will celebrate his
49th Anniversary of Ordination to the Priesthood. We are
blessed to have Msgr. as our Pastor, and pray that he will have
many more years of continued health and happiness!

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE TITHING, GOD'S PLAN FOR GIVING

Last Week: \$16,526.00 Last Year: \$14,950.00

Thank You! Attendance: 685

Pastor's Gratitude: "June 1st, is one week from Memorial Day. I would be grateful if you would pray for a successful golf

outing'

Parishioner's Response: "We attend Mass every Sunday and with so many people talking before Mass it is very distracting. If people want to talk it should be done outside.



Blessings Rev. Luís Alberto Hernandez Rodríguez On Your Ordination

Juravit Dominus et non poenitebit Tues sacerdos in aeternum secundum ordinem Melchisedech. Meaning: The Lord has sworn an oath, and will not take it back: you are a priest forever following Melcisedech's order. May God's will always direct the

path you take as you jouney with Jesus, the High Priest.

Ad multos annos! Para siempre! Centani! Sto lat! May you live 100 years!

HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY

Msgr. Carroll and the entire staff of OLM wish all our parishioners a happy and joyful Memorial Day. The parish office will be closed on Monday, May 25th in observance of the holiday

MEMORIAL DAY MASS

Weather permitting, Mass will be celebrated at 9am on Monday, May 25th in the parish cemetery and all are invited to attend.

MEMORIAL DAY PARADE

Monday, May 25th
This year the parade is in Kinnelon beginning at 9:00am.
Festivities at the Municipal building will be around 10:00am. All are encouraged to attend.

OLM RECTORY - SUMMER HOURS

The office will be open Monday – Thursday from 8:30am – 7pm; Friday 8:30am – 4pm; and Saturday from 9am – 5pm.

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER RECERTIFICATION AND NEW MINISTER TRAINING

May 30th from 10 to 11am in the Church - There will be a brief meeting regarding scheduling/sign-ups and a recertification session followed by training for new Eucharistic Ministers. If you have any questions please email Marianne Garibaldi at mgaribaldi@garibaldillc.com

FR. JOHN PIERCE UPDATE

Fr. John Pierce is doing well and is now in Ringwood for rehab. If you would like to send a card or note to be forwarded to him please address it to St. Anthony Friary, 63 Bartholdi Avenue, Butler, NJ 07405.

RELIGIOUS & EDUCATION

We are in great need for catechists/teachers for the summer program all grades except 3, 6 and 7. You will be provided training and support. Please join our fun team and make a difference in a young person's life. Contact Mary Ramsden Director of Rel. Ed. at dre@olmchurch.org or 973.838.0567

"THEY ARE ONE"

Fifty days after Easter the flame of the Holy Spirit came down upon the Apostles and all those gathered together, some 3,000 people, and transformed their hearts. Their fear evaporated, they were communicating in many languages, they were filled with new strength and understanding, but more importantly, they became "one in spirit". They were unified by God. Peace reigned among them, which came out of their love for our Lord. Jesus's great gift to them was ushering them into God's ultimate truth; that Jesus died, resurrected and ascended. Out of love for us, Jesus died, resurrected and ascended. Out of love for us, Jesus offers us eternal life if we believe and keep him commands. On Pentecost, the Church was born. You are the church. Are you growing in the gifts of the Holy Spirit, for without the Holy Spirit you can do nothing. Are you listening and participating in God's great work? Want to know more about RCIA? For more information please call Msgr. Carroll at 973-838-6838 ext. 100 or Carol Mangani at 973-283-2218

SPORTS MEMORABILIA

The golf outing committee is looking for items to raffle or auction at the golf outing on June 1st. If you have anything of value such as autographed photos or other historic collectables please email finance@olmchurch.org

GOLF OUTING BOOSTER BOARD & RAFFLE

If you can't attend but want to support the Golf Outing check out the Booster Board in the Narthex. Purchase a Booster for \$20 and be a part of this great event! All Boosters will be entered into a raffle and have a chance to win a large screen smart TV. Winner will be selected at the outing dinner and need not be present. Sign up after mass or stop by the Rectory before June 1st.



YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS



Registration for the OLM Confirmation Program for the 2015/2016 school year is currently underway. All students who will be entering 9th or 10th grade in the fall, whether in public, private or Catholic School needs to register in our parish program. If you have a student who is entering 9th or 10th grade in the fall, and you did not receive a registration form in the mail, please contact Grace Davin at youth@olmchurch.org, and a registration packet will be mailed to you.

Contact Information:

Youth Ministry youthministry@olmchurch.org Confirmation - youth@olmchurch.org

ADOPTION HELP NEEDED

Loving first-time Mom & Dad promise secure, happy home to a baby eligible for adoption. If you know of anyone who is looking to place a baby, please contact Holly & George at 732-283-3711 or "Loving Choice Adoption Association" at 800-816-6311. Holly's parents are OLM parishioners and Holly grew up in Kinnelon; she now lives in Bergen County. Thank you.



THE KNIGHTS CORNER

Knights of Columbus Council 14493 News



All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join the Knights. If you have any questions, please contact Bill Timpanaro or Dave Puccia or talk to any current member of the Knights.

Exemplifications and new membership

Bill Timpanaro, Grand Knight: 973-838-2366 Dave Puccia, Deputy Grand Knight: 973-492-2774

Calendar

5/27: Social meeting at 8pm in the Ryan Rm 6/10: Officers at 7:30pm, Business meeting at 8pm - Ryan Rm 6/24: Social meeting at 8pm in the Ryan Rm



All were filled with the Spirit

PENTECOST SUNDAY

First Reading: Acts 2:1-11

During the Feast of Pentecost, tongues of fire came to rest on the heads of the disciples and they were filled with the Holy Spirit. Each disciple began speaking in a different language, and were understood by people from many different regions who were amazed at what they had witnessed.

Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13

Paul explains that we are all members of one body. We have all been baptized in one Spirit and although numerous, we are one through Christ.

Gospel: John 20:19-23

John describes Jesus' first visit to the disciples after his resurrection. He gave them the Holy Spirit and the power to forgive other people or hold them responsible for their actions.

M _adies Guild •

Have fun & help others..... Join the Ladies Guild!

Our next meeting is, **June 8th at 7:30pm**, Ryan Rm If you need a ride please call Julie Puccia.*

Thank you to all who purchased Raffle Tickets!

Next drawing Sat. May 30th after the 5pm Mass!

*For more information contact Julie Puccia 973-492-2774 or jlpuccia@optonline.net

2015-2016 CYO BASKETBALL REGISTRATION

Registration for boys and girls CYO basketball 4th – 8th grade (as of Sept. 2015) will be held in the OLM gym on Monday, June 15th from 7-9 p.m. A Registration Form and information are available on the OLM website www.olmchurch.org (then click on "CYO") A \$125 check payable to OLM is required the night of registration. First time Catholic players must provide a COPY of their Baptismal Certificate, which is also due that night. Your child must be actively enrolled in the religious night. Your child must be actively enrolled in the religious education program (CCD) to be eligible to play. Also, we are looking to expand at all age levels. If you are interested in coaching, please contact Mike MacMullen, 973-479-0242 or fplasticinc@aol.com

LOOKING FOR A SUMMER FAMILY EXPERIENCE?

Consider hosting a child from NYC through *The Fresh Air Fund.* Since 1877 this non-profit agency has provided free million experiences to 1.8 low-income children. Children on first-time visits are 6 to 12 yrs. old and stay for one week. About 4,000 children enjoy these priceless experiences each summer, but many are turned away because we don't have enough hosts. For some city children and host families, this can be a life changing experience. The summer week the city children spend with their host families may not only be the highlight of their year, but also the only window they have on a world that has more to offer than they know. And in addition to making a new friend, your children may come to appreciate things that they had previously taken for granted. For more information on hosting, please contact Denise DeBernardi, 973.838.7138, drdebernardi@gmail.com or visit The Fresh Air Fund online at www.freshair.org/host-a-<u>child</u> See YouTube, *The Fresh Air Fund* and view testimonials.

12TH JUNIOR POLICE ACACEMY

Sponsored by Kinnelon/Butler Police Depts., July 13 to 17, Sponsored by Kinnelon/Butler Police Depts., July 13 to 17, 8:30am – 2"30pm (Kiel School) for participants aged 11 to 14. For more information contact Kinnelon Officer Patalita or Det. Sgt. Croughamel at 973-838-5400 or Butler Lt. Moeller 973-838-4100. Registration forms may be picked up at Kinnelon or Butler Police HQ, Mon. – Fri., 8am to 12am. Class size limited to 60, Deadline for applications June 1, 2015.

PLEASE INSERT AUTO-DEDUCT PDF ATTACHED